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26th September 2022 
7th December 2022 

3.30 - 4.30pm  
Live Online Webinars  

As the educational landscape continues to change and develop there is an ever increasing amount of information for school 

staff to keep up to date with. This is particularly so in relation to phonics and early reading and here at the English Hub we are 

committed to supporting schools in navigating this successfully. 

These regular English Hub updates, delivered by Liz Kenny who is the English Hub Lead here at Whiston Worrygoose, will   

provide schools with current key messages related to the teaching of phonics and early reading, vocabulary development and 

reading for pleasure. There will be opportunity to hear about any newly published documentation and to share helpful       

resources and information. In a new development for this year, sessions will also include contributions from guest speakers  

who will share advice and information from their particular organisation. 

There will also be opportunity to hear about some of the support and funding streams available to schools (including those 

now available for schools previously not eligible for funding). Please see below for details of the English Hub updates for the 

Autumn Term: 
 

Monday 26th September 3.30-4.30pm—Updates from the Whiston Worrygoose English Hub and during this briefing we will 

be joined by Andrea Varney, from the London British Library, who will be sharing information about free resources and      

programmes available to schools. 

 

Wednesday 7th December 3.30-4.30pm— More updates from the Whiston Worrygoose English Hub. 

 

Costs: These briefings are fully funded for all schools who engage with the Learners First English Hub@Whiston              

Worrygoose 

To Book: Please Click Here to Reserve a Place on the briefing(s) you wish to attend 
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